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Key notes from the meeting approving 1979 CUP for Canada Corners 

 

 
 

Below are key issues from the planning commission minutes of Jan 23, 1979.  

The CUP required dedicating the R-E-3 lot as permanent open space.  It 

appears that this requirement was overlooked when updating the zoning map.  

However, this easement was recorded against the property at the County.   

Removing this requirement from later CUPs does not eliminate this error on 

the zoning map.   

 

Donald Woolfe – Planning Director    

“Put all that area in the R-E-3 into Open Space and Conservation Easement 

in perpetuity” 

 

CUP 80-81 – Condition 2 

R-E-3  … be placed within an open space easement  … which would 

preclude any future development within the easement 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 


